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July 6 , 1959

Miss Laura Gilpin
Box 1173
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Miss Gilpin:

While I was on vacation a couple of weeks ago I asked 
that your pictures be returned to you. I do hope they all 
arrived safely and in good condition.

Miss Gordon saw them just before she left for the Orient 
and our Art Director saw them. Some of them are very much 
at Miss ».Gordon has in mind for her next "awareness” issue. 

She will certainly want to see any other pictures which you 
do on awareness of nature and "objects" - similar to our Janu­
ary 1959 issue.

We will be planning our January i960 color pages in mid- 
September and black and white soon after that so do let us see 
your spring and summer shooting.

With kindest regards,
)/7

Marianne Wentworth 
Assistant to the Editor

MW: jm


